
                                             Choir and Young Voices                                                

 

Our choir will begin after school on Thursdays, from 3.30-4.30pm, starting from Thursday 21st September. Choir is 
open to children in year 2 - 6.  

This year we will once again be taking part in the Young Voices concert 2024. For those of you who aren’t familiar 
with Young Voices concert, here is a bit of information;  
 

 It is not just any ordinary choir concert – our choir will sing with between 5,000 - 8,000 other children at the 
AO Manchester Arena  

 Young Voices uses the best sound, lighting, and production teams, making the concert as spectacular as any 
other arena concert 

 Our choir will sing a variety of music with amazing artists, from all different backgrounds 

 A Young Voices concert is all about YOUR CHOIR – the concerts are designed to put our school and children 
at the heart of the production. Your children are THE STARS. 

If you would like to look into this more please visit the Young Voices website www.youngvoices.co.uk  

Choir will focus on learning the songs for the concert. School will provide children with their own music pack to learn 
and practise the songs at home. We will send these out as soon as they arrive in school.  

We are asking for a contribution of £7.50 towards the cost of registration, music pack and as a commitment to choir 
and the Young Voices concert. Please pay via ParentPay. 

The concert will either be on the 5th, 6th or 7thFebruary 2024. The date will be confirmed as soon as we find out.  

If your child would like to join the school choir, please make payment via ParentPay by Friday 22nd September. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Dyson  

Music Subject Lead  
 

http://youngvoices.co.uk/artists
http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

